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Parents’ Evening
If you returned an appointment request slip you should receive an
appointment time today.

PTFA Meeting

There will be a PTFA meeting on Wednesday 7" March at 7.15pm. The
meeting will take place at school. All parents are automatically members
of the PTFA and are all welcome at the meeting. We would particularly
like to invite parents of children who are new to the school. Please do
join us.

Class One

Thank you so much to all the parents who helped last half term with the
science circus. Our work this half term will focus on the history of
‘homes’ and we are looking for helpers again. We hope to have four
focussed village walks and will need adults to walk with us. If you could
be available on Tuesdays or Fridays (all day) over the next four weeks
we’ll be walking up the village (am) and back to school for lunch, then
down the village (pm). We hope to arrange a family village walk so the
children can share their learning with you again at the end of term.

Comic Relief

We will be doing some fund raising for this year’s comic relief. The
school council will be thinking of some fun ideas for the day. More
details next week!

World Book Day
Today the children have each been given a World Book Day Token worth
£1.



